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November 13, 1943

Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lewrenne, Kansas

Deay Phog:

With reference to our conversation at the alumi meeting and your

letter of Noverber 12, 1943, 1 submitted your appeal on two tennis oourtl
to the Construction Beo'l:ion.

This application is being processed and you will receive it about
Tuesday or Wednesday, November 1l6th or 17th.

Your old friend, Bob Shaw, who is handling this in the Construction
Section, sends his regards. He stated that he was with the Kansas City

Southern in 1907 and that you were a member of the surveying party under old
man Heilman,

I appreciate the fact that you and the other members of the Athletio

Department were in Kansas City, Friday, and your assistance made our meeting.
& big sucocess.

Please give my regards to Chancellor Malott,

With kindest personal regards, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

(Signed) Charles B. Shaeffer
Acting District Manager.



